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Front Line COVID-19 Critical Care Alliance (FLCCC) Statement on Paul 
Marik’s Voluntary Withdrawal of His Lawsuit Against Sentara Healthcare 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Former Professor of Medicine and Chief of Pulmonary and Critical Care 

Medicine at the Eastern Virginia Medical School and Director of the ICU at Sentara Norfolk General 

Hospital, Paul Marik, MD, filed a “non-suit order” on Thursday, effectively withdrawing his case 

against Sentara Healthcare.  

Dr. Marik filed the complaint in the Circuit Court for the City of Norfolk, Virginia on November 9 of 

last year. However, upon leaving the Eastern Virginia Medical School on December 31, 2021, Dr. 

Marik also left his position as the Director of the ICU at Sentara Norfolk General Hospital. After 

consulting with his legal counsel, Dr. Marik decided to voluntarily withdraw his lawsuit since he was 

no longer practicing medicine at a Sentara hospital.  

“The lawsuit was about doctors, to have the ability to honor their Hippocratic Oath, to follow 

evidence-based medicine, and to treat patients the best we know how,” said Dr. Marik. “I plan to 

continue advocating for doctors and patients as I focus my attention on my work with the FLCCC 

and other academic interests.”  

About the Front Line COVID-19 Critical Care Alliance 

The FLCCC Alliance was organized in March 2020 by a group of highly published, world renowned 

Critical Care physician/scholars – with the academic support of allied physicians from around the 

world – to research and develop lifesaving protocols for the prevention and treatment of COVID-

19 in all stages of illness. Their MATH+ Hospital Treatment Protocol, introduced in March 2020, has 
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saved thousands of patients who were critically ill with COVID-19. Now, the FLCCC’s new I-Mask+ 

Prophylaxis and Early At-Home Outpatient Treatment Protocol with Ivermectin has been released 

– and is a potential solution to the global pandemic.

For more information: FLCCC.net 

### 


